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The Wayne HealthCare Cancer Program was first accredited by the American College of 
Surgeons Commission on Cancer (CoC) in 2010. The Commission on Cancer (CoC) is a 
consortium of professional organizations dedicated to improving survival and quality of life for 
cancer patients through standard-setting, prevention, research, education, and the monitoring of 
comprehensive quality care.  Established by the American College of Surgeons (ACoS) in 1922, 
the multidisciplinary CoC establishes standards to ensure quality, multidisciplinary, and 
comprehensive cancer care delivery in health care settings; conducts surveys in health care 
settings to assess compliance with those standards; collects standardized data from CoC-
accredited health care settings to measure cancer care quality; uses data to monitor treatment 
patterns and outcomes and enhance cancer control and clinical surveillance activities; and 
develops effective educational interventions to improve cancer prevention, early detection, 
cancer care delivery, and outcomes in health care settings. 

 

Each year, the Commission on Cancer provides accredited cancer programs with an extensive 
review of outcomes within their cancer program. This review entitled Cancer Quality 
Improvement Program (CQIP) shows compliance with CoC quality measures and data on 
various aspects of the cancer program with the purpose of quality improvement within the 
program.  Below is Wayne HealthCare’s 2015 CQIP report for your review.   

 


